
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

           

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Calabasas City 

Council, scheduled for Wednesday, July 8, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. has been canceled.  

The next meeting of the City Council will be held on Wednesday, July 15, 

2020, at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom teleconference. 

 
 
 

________________________________ 
Maricela Hernandez, City Clerk 

Master Municipal Clerk 
California Professional Municipal Clerk 

Dated: July 1, 2020 


